
Dear GSHA Members: 

 

I am very sorry that I cannot attend our national conference due to family issues. 

 

We currently have 25 members-at-Large (MALs) plus three new memberships paid last month. 

Our goal is to have 30 members before the end of the year is not so far. I'm sure we'll make it.  

 

I made copies of our GSHA national brochure to continue inviting people in the different cities 

that I visit because of my job.  

 

 

Arturo Cuellar 

MAL Representative 


